
The Black Vault
The Black Vault is the largest online Freedom of Information Act (FOIA)
document clearinghouse in the world.  The research efforts here are

responsible for the declassification of MILLIONS of pages
released by the U.S. Government & Military.

Discover the Truth at: http://www.theblackvault.com

This document is made available through the declassification efforts 
and research of John Greenewald, Jr., creator of: 

http://www.theblackvault.com


24 October 2018 

Mr. John Greenewald 
27305 West Live Oak Road 
Suite #1203 
Castaic, CA 91384 

Reference: F-2018-00976 

Dear Mr. Greenewald: 

Central Intelligence Agency 

Washington, D.C. 20505 

This acknowledges receipt of your check number 9055, dated 13 August 2018, in the amount of 
$425.80, in response to our 14 August 2018 letter regarding your 21 February 2018 Freedom of 
Information Act (FOIA) request for what you believe contains missing documents or pages on 
the MKULTRA CD-ROM. However, after conducting further review, we have determined that 
the amount we estimated was incorrect. The correct amount is actually $221.60. This consists 
of 233 documents, totaling 2316 pages, as referenced in your 1 May 2018 request identified as 
missing documents or pages. Therefore, we are returning your check (enclosed) and asking that 
you send us a new check in the amount of $221.60. 

If you recall, our 14 May 2018 letter stated that the documents referenced in your 1 May 2018 
request, which were not identified on the "MKUL TRA" requester report, will not be in the 
"MKULTRA" CD-ROM collection. For that reason, these documents would be provided at a 
cost of ten cents per page. Consequently, you are responsible for reproduction charges less the 
first 100 pages, which you are entitled to free. See Attachment A for a complete list of these 
documents. 

Our 14 May 2018 letter also stated that the documents referenced in your 1 May 2018 request, 
which were identified on the "MKULTRA" requester report, should also be in the "MKULTRA" 
CD-ROM collection. As we stated in our 14 May 2018 letter, we would provide these 
documents at no charge as courtesy for your inconvenience. Therefore, we are enclosing the 88 
documents, totaling 791, at no cost. See Attachment B for a complete list of these documents. 



In closing, the cost associated with processing >'our request amounts to $221.60. This consists 
solely of the reproduction of the 2316 pages of documents that were not identified on the 
"MKUL TRA" requester report. If you still wish us to provide you with these documents in 
Attachment A, please send a new check in the amount of $221.60, citing F-2018-00976, so that 
we can credit your account in full. We apologize for this misunderstanding and inconvenience 
and thank you for your patience while we reviewed the documentation in detail. 

Sincerely, 

Allison Fong 
Acting Information and Privacy Coordinator • 

Enclosures 


